
Head Teacher Message

Dear families, 

Welcome back or welcome to our school.  Your children have done so well 

with starting in their new classes, meeting new adults and developing new 

friendships.  The school has felt just so lovely this week, and this is down to 

the hard work from the team and how you have prepared your children for the 

start of a new school year.  This is always hard in different ways for children, 

and they all show it in their own little ways.  Our relationships and behaviour

policy and our ethos and practice are designed to support children with these 

transitions.  We know their behaviour is communicating to us something is not 

ok and we will work with them and you to help them find the right strategies.  It 

is super hard as a parent not to show them our anxieties or feelings as this 

resonates with them and they hold on to it.  Thank you for giving them the 

best start.  Please see the website for our behaviour and relationships policy 

on a page.

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank Simon and his team for 

the fabulous work on the second stage of the roof.  They worked so hard to 

have it ready and the scaffolding down so the children could come back to the 

same building they left – all be it more shiny on the top.

Shirley Infant School
Weekly Communications

Messages:
Postcards from Holiday

Thank you for the postcards we received after the Summer.  The display is coming along 

nicely.  If you go away anywhere in the holidays this year, even if it is in the UK, it would be 

really nice if the children could bring a postcard back from that place. It doesn't have to be 

written on as it will be used on a display in the corridor as to where the children have been 

over the Summer. 
Shoes –Please remember the school uniform policy for school shoes.  Children can wear plain black 

school shoes or plain black trainers only. 

Whole School Dates:

We are currently working on something new, dates will be confirmed next week.

Friday 6th September 2024



Coming up in your year group…

Year R  

All in it together Year R Curriculum Workshop – We would like to invite you to attend 

our face-to-face workshop which will discuss how we will teach your children through the early 

years framework and how we will assess them to support each stage of their learning.  Please join 

us in the school hall on Thursday 19th September 6pm to 7:30pm (adults only session)

Plea – Are you having a clear out?  Year R are looking to enhance their areas.  If you have any 

crates, short sanded small pieces of wood or old swimming noodles we would love them for our 

areas.  We are also looking to enhance the maths areas in the Autumn term if you have any 

wooden lift and place puzzles or shape sorters, we would really be able to use them.

Year 1

All in it together Year 1 Curriculum Workshop – This will be a virtual session (Zoom link to be 

sent out n the day) on Monday 30th September 6pm to 7pm. We would like to invite you to attend 

our virtual workshop which will discuss how we will teach your children  to read, write and apply 

their early maths skills.  We will also discuss phonics and the Year one Government Phonics 

screen.

Curriculum letter – Please see attached letter

Year 2 

All in it together Year 2 Curriculum Workshop – This will be a virtual session (Zoom link to be 

sent out n the day) on        We would like to invite you to attend our virtual workshop which will 

discuss how we will teach your children  to read, write and apply their early maths skills

Curriculum letter – Please see attached letter

Weekly Attendance Whole School Attendance – 97.3%

If your child is not in school, we miss them greatly and will call to see how they are.

The school’s Designated Safeguarding Leads are:

DSL: Mrs C Gregory

Deputy DSL: Mrs L Watts
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Messages…

Teamspirit Clubs for September 2024
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